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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 236 establishes a grant program to provide school districts and charter schools with grants to 

purchase AED for a school site, purchase parts and maintenance for the AED and provide 

training to school employees to use AED and CPR. 

 

Per unit estimated cost of AED device package - $1500-$2500.  

Estimated replacement parts: pads per unit - $30-$400; batteries per unit - $175-$600.  

Estimated CPR training cost - $5-$120 per person.  

Maintenance costs will vary and are hard to determine. Estimated overall cost to supply every 

school building with an AED only - $4,500,000. Pads only - $725,000. Batteries only - 

$1,080,000. Training only - $216,000 

 

FY’24 Impact: $500,000.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $500,000.00 
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